[image: image1.jpg]


[image: image2.jpg]


 
August 14, 2012
Dear Kent City Football Players and Families, 

With summer slowly coming to a close it can only mean one thing: it is time to start getting ready for the 2012 78er football season.  My name is Jason Vogel and I have been hired to be Head Varsity Football Coach at Kent City Community Schools.  Along with this letter I have included a calendar with all the information you will need to be part of the 78ers this fall. 

As any coach will tell you a great “feeder” system is more important to the success of a varsity football team than the offense or defense they employ.  That is why we are going to be placing a large emphasis on developing a great youth football program at Kent City Community Schools – our future depends on it! 

We are looking for any young man in 7th or 8th grade who is interested in playing football.  Not only will your son learn the basic fundamentals of football and the skills necessary to be successful when entering the high school football program, but he will also learn other life skills such as self-discipline, a strong work ethic, and team work.  Participating in middle school athletics is also helpful in the classroom when school starts because students must maintain a certain grade and behavior standard to participate each week.  

At the 78ers level everyone who shows up to practice and puts forth his best effort will play.  We want our 7th and 8th grade student-athletes to learn the basic fundamentals of football.  Our 78ers program will also run the same base offense and defense as the Varsity Football Program.  

Even though there has been a change in coaches at the high school, the 78ers coaching staff will be back for their 2nd season.  Sean Sagin and Brandon Castillo will be back for another season as coaches for the program.  If you need to contact Coach Sagin you can drop him a note at mossridge.s@gmail.com or call him at (616)485-4292; or you can contact Coach Castillo at brandoncastillo51@hotmail.com or call him at (616) 240-0900.  
Below are some important dates and times: 

Team Workout/Meeting --Thursday, August 16 from 5:00 p.m.  – 7:00 p.m. 

Meet at the practice field.  This will be a chance for you to meet with your coaches and for you to workout with your friends. The coaches will run you through an introductory weight room workout.

First Day of Practice – Monday, August 20 from 5:00 p.m. – 7:15 p.m.   
You must have a physical to practice; however, if you do not have a physical and you are planning on participating we expect you to attend practice anyway so you can begin to learn our new offensive and defensive schemes.  The first three practices will be helmets, shorts, shirts, and cleats only.   
Parents’ Meeting – Monday August 20 @ 7:30 p.m.  
Immediately following the 1st night of practice we will hold a parents’ meeting so you can get all of your questions answered about the upcoming season.  We will meet on the home side of the football stadium bleachers at 7:30 p.m. weather permitting.  

We are looking forward to a great season in 2012 at all levels.  There is more information for you on our football website http://kentcityfootball.weebly.com/index.html  so when you get a chance check it out!

Sincerely, 

Jason Vogel 

Head Football Coach 

Kent City Community Schools

